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August 2, 2023
Dear Nokomis JR/SR High School Parents & Guardians,

On behalf of the staff at Nokomis JR/SR High School, I am excited to welcome you and your student(s) to the
2023-2024 school year! We are committed to ensuring that all students learn, by creating an atmosphere of
collaboration and support, whether returning or new to Nokomis.

The following is a list of important items of note:

0 School is scheduled to start on Tuesday, August 15th at 8:22am, and is a noon dismissal (C day).

Make sure to review relevant documents and handbook on the school website. www.nokomis.k12.il.us

0 Report cards are available online through Skyward throughout the school year.
0 School pictures will be taken at the JR/SR High School on August 30th.
0 Hot lunches and breakfast will be free for all students again this year. Any additional/extra items will be

charged to the students. Extra charges include: hot lunch - $3.05 and $0.40 for those students receiving
reduced lunches, breakfast - $1.05 and $0.40 for those students receiving reduced lunches. Students
should pay on their lunch accounts to the secretary in their office before the start of each day. Account
balances can be viewed via skyward.

0 Please follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter at Nokomis CUSD #22.

0 Student parking permits will be assigned by a random drawing immediately after school on Thursday,

August 17th. The drawing will be held in the HS library. The parking fee must be paid and the
registration form must be completed and returned to the HS office by noon on Wednesday, August 17™.
Parking permit registration forms will be distributed to students on Tuesday, August 15" or they can be
found on the school website.

As a staff, we are confident that Nokomis JR/SR High School will challenge your student academically and will
help him or her to develop socially. We will strive to provide a quality education as well as a safe environment
where all students can be successful. Building a strong relationship between the school and home is beneficial to
student performance and academic growth. Thank you for your continued support and please don’t hesitate to
call me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Rachelle McDowell

Committed to Academic and Personal Excellence - #NOKOPROUD


http://www.nokomis.k12.il.us

